
From: Burrage, Susannah <Susannah.Burrage@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 21 March 2022 19:05 
To: Tansley, Mark <mttansley@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 213637 Ivy Cottage 
 
Dear Mark 
I have been consulted with regard to this appeal but have no comments to make. Best 
wishes  
Susannah Burrage 
Environmental Health Officer  
Environmental Health and Trading Standards Service  
Herefordshire Council  
Tel: 01432 261757 
E mail: sburrage@herefordshire.gov.uk  

 
 

 
  Please consider the environment - Do you really need to print this e-mail? 

 
Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of 
Herefordshire Council. This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended 
recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying 
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy 
all copies of it. 
 
Council's Homepage www.herefordshire.gov.uk  or follow environmental health on 
twitter   @hfdsEH 
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